
Mayfair Nursery School

Illness Policy

This policy has been updated in 2022 to ensure that our school is a clean, safe and healthy

environment for our nursery school students and staff.

Students and staff will be asked to leave or not to come to school if they have tested

positive for COVID-19 and follow current DOH Guidelines for returning to school. If your

child presents with any of the following symptoms, please refrain from attending class until

symptoms have subsided.

• Fever

• Cough

• Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing

• Headache

• Sore throat

• Congestion or runny nose

• Nausea or vomiting

• Diarrhea

Children who have any illness or condition that can be passed on to others may not return to

school until they are no longer contagious.  Please notify our school if your child has symptoms

of a contagious condition (ex. COVID 19, pink eye, strep throat, chicken pox, head lice, etc.

If a physician has ordered an antibiotic for your child, he/she must take the medication for 48

hours prior to returning to school.

Children must be free of fever, vomiting, diarrhea and of fever and/or cold/cough medicines

for 24 hours prior to returning to school.

It would be helpful if you notify the school by phone or text before class if your child will be

absent for the day.  Please contact Ms.Chris at 518-368-5565.

Thank you for your cooperation and consideration in preventing the spread of illness.  It is

greatly appreciated by all of our Mayfair Community!


